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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Town Council of the Town of Lima will hold a public hearing on July 14, 2025, at 
7:00 pm, to hear Resolution 2025-3, amending the adopted budget for fiscal year 
2024-2025.  The resolution and reasons for this budget amendment is on file at the 
Lima Town Hall and available for inspection.  
 
The hearing will be held at the Lima Town Hall, 5 West Section Corner, Lima, MT.  Any 
taxpayer or resident may appear at the meeting and be heard for or against any part of 
the proposed budget amendment.  After hearing attendee concerns, the Town Council 
will review and make any necessary changes, if needed, to pass Resolution 2025-3.  If 
corrections are required, the Town Council will hold a special meeting on July 14, 
2025, following the public hearing at the Lima Town Hall. 
 
Please contact the Lima Town Hall Office at (406)276-3521 with any questions. 
 

Posted 6/17/25 and 6/25/25 
A copy of this notice may be found at www.limamt.com. 

mailto:lima@3rivers.net

